
Changes in the entrance examination for Graduate Admission 2025 
 

Degree Programs in Systems and Information Engineering, 
Graduate School of Science and Technology  

 
We hereby give notice that the number of students to be admitted will be changed for the entrance 

examination of the Degree Programs in Systems and Information Engineering, Graduate School of 
Science and Technology for 2025 admission (to be conducted in AY 2024) and onward. 
 

Programs to which the change applies: 
Master’s Program in Computer Science 
Master’s Program in Intelligent and Mechanical Interaction Systems 

 
 

Program Name Selection Process 
Change of the Number of 
Students to Be Admitted 

Before After 
Master’s Program 
in Computer 
Science 

July Special Selection Process for 
Recommended Applicants 36 52 

August General Selection Process 70 72 
Special Selection Process for 
Working Individuals 3 3 

January 
to 

February 

General Selection Process 32 21 
Special Selection Process for 
Working Individuals 4 2 

Master’s Program 
in Intelligent and 
Mechanical 
Interaction 
Systems 

July Special Selection Process for 
Recommended Applicants 41 60 

August General Selection Process 53 57 
Special Selection Process for 
Working Individuals 2 3 

January 
to 

February 

General Selection Process 35 12 
Special Selection Process for 
Working Individuals 2 3 

 
 
The above change will be finalized with the publication of the application guidelines, scheduled for 
April 2024. Please make sure to confirm the application guidelines for 2025 Graduate Admission. 




